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The Commission Staff has reviewed the filing submitted April 10, 201 7 and has determined 
that the application in the above case now meets the minimum filing requ irements. Attached 
please find a stamped filed copy of the first page of your filing. This case has been docketed 
and will be processed as expeditiously as possible. 

If you need further assistance, please contact my staff at 502-564-3940. 

TM/rs 

KentuckyUnbrldltdSpirl.com 

Sincerely, 

J~f4~ 
Talina R. Mathews 
Executive Director 
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Dr. Talina R. Mathews, Executive Director 
Kentucky Public Service Commission 
211 Sower Blvd. 
P.O. Box615 
Frankfort, Kentucky 40602-0615 

RE: Blackhawk Road Water Line Extension 
Whitley County Water District 
Williamsburg, KY 

Dear Dr. Mathews: Case No. 2017-00142 

RECEIVED 
MAR 2 1 20f7 

PUG!IC SERVICE 
C0 '.1MISSION 

Attached you will find the plans and hydraulic calculations for the above 
referenced proposed water line extension. As you will see the proposed line size 
is 2-inch for a distance of approximately 475 feet, which exceeds the 
Commission's limit of 200 feet. Therefore, we are requesting a variance per 807 
KAR 51066 Water Section 10(2)(a) minimum pipe size. 

1. Whitley County Water D1strict is proposing to use the 2-inch distribution line 
instead of a larger line for the following reasons: 

A. The District does not envision there ever being more than three (3) users 
on the line and the operating pressure is more than adequate to serve 
their peak demand. 

B. There initially may only be one user on the line and the smaller line will 
provide fresher water. 

C. The cost is being minimized as 2-inch line is slightly cheaper than 3-inch. 

Plans and specifications are also being submitted this date to the Kentucky Division of 
Water for approval. Should you have any questions please call or e-mail me at 
KTaylor@Kenvirons.com. 

2ely, 
-J~i?z~ 

Vice President 
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